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??????? ???????! msdn. The White House is preparing to issue a
legal justification for the potential bombing of North Korea,
The Daily Beast has learned. The explosive ordnance may be
attached to a device on the ground or flown in from the air,
sources said. What’s more, the rationale for the bombing is
likely to focus on Pyongyang’s failure to comply with United
Nations resolutions, rather than the threat that North Korea

allegedly poses to the United States, according to sources with
direct knowledge of the White House’s intentions. The

justification to conduct a bombing raid is still in its early
stages of development, according to the sources, who requested
anonymity because of the sensitivity of the subject matter.
However, the president himself has begun discussing the idea
with advisors and national security officials, according to

sources with direct knowledge of the president’s thinking. The
idea of North Korea’s violation of U.N. resolutions is widely
seen as a logical justification for potentially punishing the

rogue regime, which has defied the U.S. and its allies by
developing nuclear weapons and missiles. But there is a very
real possibility that the justification that the White House
ultimately produces will directly tie the bombing of Pyongyang

to the threat posed by the regime, rather than existing
resolutions. In fact, the U.S. has employed this strategy in
the past, as it did in the aftermath of the Sept. 11 attacks.

“It was widely felt that the U.N. resolutions had been
violated, and therefore there was a need to act to ‘set a
standard’ that other states could abide by,” said Bonnie

Glaser, senior advisor for Asia at the Center for Strategic and
International Studies. “That was a justifiable standard.” The
last time Washington sought to punish North Korea for violating
U.N. sanctions was in 2002, when Washington removed North Korea

from its protected state by 595f342e71
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